
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

26th April 2022 

 
Green Class fundraising for Ukraine   

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
On Thursday 5th of May, Green Class will be completing a Sponsored Singathon as 
well as completing other musical activities throughout the day. We have chosen this 
as we know that music can lift our spirits in challenging times and we felt this was a 
fitting activity to choose for Enterprise Week.   
 
We have selected lots of our favourite songs that we’d like to sing, for example: How 
Far I’ll Go, We Will Rock You, The Greatest Showman and much more! We felt it was 
important that we chose the songs so the day is unique to us and the songs that 
make us happy. As well as singing songs, we will be playing different music games, 
using instruments, dancing and composing our own music too.  
 
We hope that our musical day will fill us with joy and bring us together as a class to 
support a very worthwhile cause. Please sponsor us so we can raise lots of money; 
every penny counts towards assisting Ukraine through this crisis.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Green Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 
 

Green Class fundraising for Ukraine  
Sponsorship Form 

 

Name of sponsor 
 

Amount sponsored Collected (yes or no) 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 
 

  

 


